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The Tulane University Chapter of the American Institute of Graphic Arts (AIGA) met
for its third annual pumpkin decorating event on Thursday, Oct. 13, on the Uptown
Campus. Bethany Barnoski (Media + Design ’19) founded the celebration as AIGA
Board member in October 2019, and after its two-year hiatus due to COVID-19, the
event returned in 2021. Enjoy these snapshots from the evening! Learn more about
the Tulane School of Professional Advancement's Media + Design program or how to
join AIGA.
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